
 

 

Municipal Aggregation Program information, not a bill. 
 

 

 
 

September 16, 2024 
 
Customer Mailing Information 
 
 
 
 
 
RE:  City of Aurora Electric Aggregation Program 
ComEd Service Address: Customer premise address 
 

  ELECTRIC AGGREGATION NOTICE 
 

Dear Resident or Small Business Owner: 
 
The City of Aurora (City) offers an Electric Aggregation Program at no added cost to the ComEd rate.  
The City is currently contracted with MC Squared Energy Services, LLC (mc2).  mc2 will provide eligible residents and small 
businesses with electric supply pricing equal to the monthly ComEd published tariff supply rate during the remaining 
thirteen (13) month term of the electric aggregation program through December of 2025.  This Electric Aggregation 
Program provides us with a civic contribution for community initiatives at zero added cost to residents and the City. There 
is no additional cost to you to participate in this program. 
  
You are not required to do anything to participate in the City’s Electric Aggregation Program.  
mc2 will automatically process your enrollment and you will pay the same rate as the published monthly ComEd rate. 
There are no enrollment or early termination fees.  If you are currently participating in a community solar savings 
program, or will be in the future, this municipal electricity aggregation supply program will not impact your community 
solar program. The community solar generation credits provided by ComEd are independent of this aggregation program. 
 
Opt-Out:   
You have twenty-one (21) days from the date on this notice to opt out. You may opt out by either: 

1. Calling 1-833-202-4048, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
2. Online by visiting  www.mc2energyservices.com/municipal-aggregation/optout  
3. Returning the enclosed card by October 7, 2024 
4. Scanning the QR code located on the enclosed card to opt out via your mobile device 

 
Billing and Service:  
Your billing and service will remain the same. You will continue to receive a monthly invoice from ComEd.  ComEd 
continues to be responsible for wires, poles, and all emergencies, including outage restoration. 
 
For more information please contact mc2: 
Email Aurora@mc2energyservices.com  
Call 1-833-202-4048, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.     

 
Please beware: any solicitor who comes to your door or calls, asking you to switch to a supplier is not associated with 

the City, mc2 or ComEd. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
City of Aurora 
 
Enclosures            
 

For information on the ComEd tariff rates, please visit plugin.illinois.gov, the Illinois Commerce Commission (ICC) website 
for free consumer information. You may purchase electric supply from other Retail Electricity Suppliers or ComEd.  For a 

complete list of your options, visit plugin.illinois.gov.  You may also request from the Illinois Power Agency (IPA) a list of all 

supply options available without charge by contacting the IPA – see contact information at ipa.illinois.gov. 
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